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REF : CBOU: 12: 2014                                                          DATE : 04 04 2014 

 

The General Manager 

CANARA BANK  

HR Wing 

Head Office 

Bangalore 

 

Dear Sir 

 

Sub : TRANSFERS 2014 – OUR SUGGESTIONS 

Further to our letter CBOU: 02: 2014 dated 08 02 2014 we suggest the following  for the 

Annual transfers 2014.   

 

1. There are 500 Officers  promoted from Clerical Cadre during this year 2014 .  

Such promote Officers  may be provided placement to nearby circles based on the 

age. 

2. It is also a fact that our Bank is going for a substantial expansion of branches and 

it is expected that by this fiscal end our number of branches will be 5700 from 

the present level of 5000. 

3. In view of the opening of new branches especially at Northern states, our young 

Probationary Officers who are working in South India may  be given preference 

and those who have completed 1 year of service in South India be given their 

choice of place or their native state. 

4. IBPS has released list of selected Officers for bank and these POs who are to join 

our Bank during this year may be given placement in those areas where Prob 

Officers have already completed 1 year and above. 

5. The Lady Officers/Managers who are transferred out of their state are to  be 

brought back to their native state after completion of 2 years.  

6. Allotment of Officers/Managers to all circles including intra state circles. 

7. Transfers on one to one basis be done away with except on genuine grounds and  

only allotment basis transfers are to be ensured. 

 

Thanking you 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

M A SRINIVASAN 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
 

 

Canara Bank Officers’ Union[Regd.] 
[AFFILIATED TO ALL INDIA BANK OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION] 

A.K.Nayak Bhavan, 2nd Floor 14, Second Line Beach, 
CHENNAI-600 001  
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